
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Mountain Home City Council will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting on 

Monday, March 8th, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 160 South 3rd 

East, Mountain Home, Idaho. The purpose of the hearing is to obtain citizen input and 

public comment on proposed rate increases for the City’s monthly Water and Wastewater 

Service Charges. 

 

Current Monthly Rates 

WATER 

 

The base rate for the first 5,000 gallons of water used each month is $22.30 per month.                  

 

The current rate for each additional 1,000 gallons of water used each month exceeding 

5,000 gallons, but not more than 45,000 gallons per month, is $1.31 per 1,000 gallons. 

 

The current rate for each additional 1,000 gallons of water used each month exceeding 

45,000 gallons per month, is $1.62 per 1,000 gallons. 

         

New Proposed Monthly Rates 

 

The new proposed base rate for the first 5,000 gallons of water used each month is $26.30 

per month. 

 

The new proposed rate for each additional 1,000 gallons of water used each month 

exceeding 5,000 gallons, but not more than 45,000 gallons per month, is $1.51 per 1,000 

gallons. 

 

The new proposed rate for each additional 1,000 gallons of water used each month 

exceeding 45,000 gallons per month is $1.86 for each 1,000 gallons. 

 

 

Current Monthly Rates 

WASTEWATER 

 

The base rate for the first 5,000 gallons of wastewater each month is $19.70 per month.                  

 

The current rate for each additional 1,000 gallons of wastewater each month exceeding 

5,000 gallons per month, is $4.20 per 1,000 gallons. 

 

New Proposed Monthly Rates 

 

The new proposed base rate for the first 5,000 gallons of wastewater each month is 

$25.70 per month. 

 

The new proposed rate for each additional 1,000 gallons of wastewater each month 

exceeding 5,000 gallons per month, is $5.40 per 1,000 gallons. 

 



 

The proposed monthly rate increases shall take effect as of April 1st, 2021. 

 

Anyone who wishes to comment, but is unable to attend the hearing, may submit written 

comments prior to the meeting.  The City of Mountain Home will provide for reasonable 

accommodations for persons with disabilities.  Persons needing an interpreter or special 

accommodations are urged to contact Jamie McDaniel, the City of Mountain Home Title 

VI Coordinator at 208-580-2091. 

 

Se insta a las personas que necesitan servicios especiales o un intérprete para 

comunicarse con la ciudad de Mountain Home Coordinador del Título VI al 208-580-

2091. 

 

 

 

                                                             

Nina Patterson, City Clerk     
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